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[ IN RESPONSE, PLEASE. ,

9,,,,, REFER TO: M940126B

OFFICE OF THE February 3, 1994
SECR E T AR Y

MEMORANDUM TO THE FIL g
. Dcr ,

FROM: amuel J. Chilk, Secretary |
E '

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - BRIEFING BY GE ON STATUS
OF ABWR APPLICATION FOR DESIGN CERTIFICATION,
10:00 A.M., WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 26, 1994,
COMMISSIONERS' CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE WHITE
FLINT NORTH, ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO l

PUBLIC ATTENDANCE) i

The Commission was briefed by the following representatives from
General Electric (GE) on the status of their ABWR application for |
design certification.

S.R. Specker, Vice President & General Manager
GE Nuclear Energy

|
D.R. Wilkins, General Manager
Nuclear Services and Projects

J.F. Quirk, Program Manager
ABWR Certification Program

S.A. Hucik, Manager
!

ABWR Projects

There were no requirements identified for staff action. j
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cc: The Chairman
Commissioner Rogers
Commissioner Remick
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Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ACNW, ASLBP (via E-Mail)
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